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Promotional Announcement 

I am pleased to announce the following promotions that will become effective September 3, 2019: 

Michael Redmond, Assistant Chief 
David Lazar, Deputy Chief 

Steve Ford, Commander 

A Department Bulletin will be forthcoming announcing Command Staff assignments. 

Congratulations to these members for their outstanding achievement. 

tudt, 
WILLIAM SCOTT 
Chief of Police 

Any questions or clarification regarding this policy should be made to sfpd.writtendirectives@sfgov.org  who 
will provide additional guidance about the directive. 
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